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Summary of Changes 

CS SB 132(STA): Motor Vehicle Registration Fees 

 

“An Act relating to exemptions from the payment of motor vehicle registration fees for residents 65 

years of age or older; and providing for an effective date.” 

 

 

There are three changes between SB132 (version A) and CS SB132(STA) (version N). 

 

1. On page 1, lines 1-2, there was a title change to specify that the bill relates to exemptions for 

residents age 65 and older. 

2. On page 1, line 4, language was added to specify that a person must be 65 years of age “on 

the date the registration fee is due” to be eligible for the exemption.  This change clarifies 

that fees will not be refunded when a resident turns 65. 

3. On page 1, line 12, a new section was added to include an effective date of 1 January 2015. 
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